
Agenda Item No. XV Facilities Committee Meeting 3/20/18 

 

 

Review and Discuss Plans for Health Science Classroom and Laboratory 

 

 

Vaughn Construction, the College’s job order contractor, submitted a proposal to 

renovate space for a health science classroom and laboratory for a total of $39,704.  This 

amount includes labor, material/equipment, subcontractors, and contingencies.  It does not 

include any work associated to the existing hollow metal door, frame, and associated 

glazing.  Assuming reasonable access, the contractor anticipates completing this project in 

one month.  The source of funding would be the Education and General Fund. 

 

Since this proposal is below the $50,000 threshold for Board approval, no action is 

required.  This agenda item will be presented as an informative report. 


